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Hello, this is Janice. Thank you for contacting the call center 
at the center of the universe. Your life and the Universe 
itself have no meaning. 
 
I see you noted that you wake up, work, watch Netflix, sleep, 
repeat. But you think there has to be some real purpose to your 
life. 
 
Here are our three options for dealing with existential crisis. 
 
Our basic plan is Nihilism option. Since your life and the 
universe itself have no purpose, you can simply not care and 
reject societal norms and embrace ennui! 
 
But let me go over our second option as I’m sure you don’t want 
to be a fucking wackadoo! Since your life and the universe 
itself have no purpose, with our Existentialism option, you get 
to make your own meaning, as you have free will! 
 
Please note, you will need to embrace the fact that you will be 
truly alone. Until you die. So, I think our third option is 
just the thing for you, cause that sounds super lonely and 
depressing. 
 
With our Absurdism package, you accept and reject that your 
life and the universe itself have no purpose by embracing that 
very fact. 
 
It’s weird, your life and the universe itself have no purpose, 
but you have this burning desire to understand it all. Silly 
humans.  
 
This option allows you to say “fuck off universe, I’m going to 
live this life anyway”!
 
Here are some hashtag protips to use Absurdity. Take a walk in 
the woods. Take up the banjo. Make a tea for your grandmother, 
and have a nice chat with her. 
 
Simply enjoy the people and things around you, to the best you 
can, before the universe eventually rips it all away with its 
cold, uncaring, ever-expanding hands! Isn’t that nice?
 
I’ve singed you up, and you’ll receive a confirmation email and 
a satisfaction survey shortly. I’ll need your credit card, 
social security number, and banking info.
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